
             
 
 
 
 
Dear	President	Barron	and	Commissioners:	
	
This	letter	is	sent	to	express	the	full	support	of	our	Valley	Village	Homeowners	
Association	for	the	effort	to	obtain	historic	status	for	the	fifteen	Magnolia	Boulevard	trees	
located	at	11755	-11805	West	Magnolia	Boulevard.	
	
Valley	Village	is	a	residential	neighborhood	in	the	southeast	San	Fernando	Valley.		One	of	
the	most	attractive	features	of	our	community	and	something	we	zealously	protect	is	the	
mature	tree	canopy,	with	many	of	the	trees	dating	back	over	200	years.		These	fifteen	
Magnolia	Boulevard	trees	have	stood	through	generations	of	residents	and	survived	years	
of	changes	in	land	use	and	development.		As	future	zoning	and	land	use	evolves	over	
coming	generations,	we	feel	strongly	that	this	important	part	of	the	history	of	Los	Angeles	
be	recognized	and	protected.		
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	lend	our	support	to	this	very	important	effort.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Beth	Fulton	
President	
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